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Welcome to our newly elected School Council members; 

Rebecca, Oscar, Lilly, Alex, Leon, Connie, Daniel and Darcy.  

 

School Councillors for September 2015 – July 2016 

Erin Cunliffe (Chairperson) & Robert McNestry (Secretary) – Y6 

Holly Bickerstaffe (Treasurer) & Sam Taberner – Y5 

Rebecca Herbert & Oscar Criningham – Y4 

Lilly Freeney & Alex Bowling – Y3 

Leon Dickinson & Connie Smyth – Y2 

Daniel O’Brien & Darcy O’Brien – Y1 

    
We would also like to thank Thomas Whittaker, Megan Walsh, 

Holly Ainscough and Jake Burton for all their help on the 

School Council over the last year. 

SAMARITAN’S PURSE 

The Power of A Simple Gift 
 

It’s that time of year again when 

our thoughts turn to Operation 

Christmas Child. Watch out for 

our School Council assemblies on 

Wednesday, 21st October.   

 

ON SALE NOW 

Instead of wrapping your shoebox 

this year, why not purchase a flat 

packed shoebox for only 40p.  

These are available from Mrs. 

Kime in Y1 or the school office.  

We only have a limited number of 

these available, so they will be sold 

on a first come, first served basis!  

 HALLOWEEN RAFFLE – 50p A TICKET  

The School Council are once again organising a Halloween 

raffle to raise money for the School Council.  There will be a 

prize for both a boy and a girl in Nursery, Infants and 

Juniors.  Tickets will be on sale from Wednesday, 21st 

October.  The raffle will be drawn in praise assembly on 

Friday, 23rd October. 

BAG2SCHOOL 

Thank you to everyone who 

donated their unwanted cuddly 

toys, clothes, bags, shoes and 

bedding in July. We raised £44.00 

for the School Council - THANK 

YOU! 

We would like to say a very 

big thank you to all our 

volunteers who give up their 

time on a Friday and come 

into school to make toast for 

us.  Our volunteers operate a 

rota system so if you have an 

hour to spare on a Friday 

between 10:00-11:00a.m. and 

feel you could help then 

please contact Mrs. Kime in 

Y1 or the school office. 

THANK YOU FOR 

SUPPORTING THE  

SCHOOL COUNCIL 

 

With your continued support 

we have bought lots of new 

play equipment for the 

infants.  We hope they will 

have lots of fun during their 

activity playtime on a Friday 

afternoon.   

GREAT IDEAS…GREAT IDEAS… 

If you have any great ideas or 

suggestions then talk to your class 

School Council representative. 

 

 

DATE OF NEXT MEETING 

Monday, 16th November 2015 

FUTURE PLANS! 

We are hoping to buy some 

football nets. 

BANK BALANCE 

We have £990.99 in our School 

Council bank account.   

 


